PETERSHAM CULTURAL COUNCIL

Minutes of Thursday, September 6, 2018 Meeting

Attending: Emily Joy Anderson, Pam Chevalier, Jane Lynch-Gilbert, Trisha Delohery-Kieras,
Jeannette Martin and Linda Paquet

The above-mentioned council members met on Thursday, September 6th, 2018 at 9:30 a.m. at
the Petersham Town Hall.

Jeannette Martin prepared a poster announcing the Petersham Cultural Council’s “Grant
Application Submissions for 2018”. We discussed where the posters should be posted and
agreed on the following locations: Petersham Library, Petersham Country Store, Petersham Art
Center, Petersham Town Hall, Petersham Post Office, Petersham Montessori School and
Petersham Center School.

Emily Anderson volunteered to have press releases published in the Barre Gazette and Athol
Daily News. Emily will also send information to Steve Boudreau who will post on the Petersham
town website and Roy Nilson who will post on the Petersham Common website.

Pam Chevalier gave a Treasurer’s Report.

Jeannette will ask Don if he will repair panels. If yes, we will have a quick meeting to approve
funds.

Jane Lynch-Gilbert will draft a letter regarding the outstanding grants and email to PCC
members.

Linda Paquet moved to approve the minutes, as amended, of the May 16", 2018 meeting
prepared by Trisha Delohery-Kieras, Interim Secretary. Jane Lynch-Gilbert seconded.

The meeting adjourned at 10:45 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Trisha Delohery-Kieras, Interim Secretary



